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IIFCL observes Swachh Bharat Abhiyan - Swachhta Pakhwada 2018 from 

16th January, 2018 to 31st January, 2018 

As a part of Swachh Bharat Mission, the Swachhta Pakhwada is being observed from 16th 
January, 2018 to 31st January, 2018 in all the institutions including IIFCL under the 
administration of Ministry of Finance. 

 

During this period various activites are planned by IIFCL to promote and spread awareness 
on cleanliness, hygiene and sanitation which inter alis includes display of swachhta message 
on banners & posters and through social media channels.Along with a lecture on the subject 
of cleaniness within the organization by noted experts in the field , a cleanliness camp will 
also be organised in the office premises where all employees will actively participate in 
promoting swachhta at work place. 

IIFCL has over the years followed the Swachh bharat campaign consistently and has 
undertaken various cleanliness and sanitation activites throughout India under its CSR 
Initiatives. 
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(M): +91-7838238748 (Ph):011-23450255 

Website: www.iifcl.org 
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